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April 10, 2024 
 
 
Dear EMP kindergarten families,  
 

We are planning for next year and are very excited to let you know about our Welcome to 
Kindergarten sessions, happening on Wednesday, May 1.  Parents of newly registered kindergarten 
students have been placed in either the first session (9:15 – 10:15) or the second session (10:45 – 
11:45).   
 
Your designated time is: _____________ 
 
There are three main goals of Welcome to Kindergarten:  

A) Build student comfort by providing an opportunity for students to see the school and staff 
members before they begin school. 

B) Provide teachers the opportunity to meet students, in anticipation of class placements in the 
fall. 

C) Provide parents a welcome to the school where they can meet staff members, including 
teachers, principal, admin assistant, and support staff such as our speech and language 
pathologist, our learning services teacher, counsellor, etc. 

After all gathering in the gym for a few minutes, students will visit play-based stations planned by our 
K team, and then parents will come with me to the library for a short presentation and question & 
answer time.   
 
Please RSVP to our administrative assistant, Ms. Gray (Rebecca.Gray@sd6.bc.ca or call the school at 
250-342-9315).  We may be able to shuffle a few of you from one session to the other if it would work 
better for your schedule, but we need to know final numbers soon to plan for groupings. 
 
Please note that you must attend the Welcome to Kindergarten event for your catchment area’s local 
school, even if you intend to apply for a cross-boundary transfer.  
 
In partnership,  
 
 
 
Rebecka Riddell-McKay   
Principal 
Eileen Madson Primary School 
250-342-9315  
Rebecka.Riddell-McKay@sd6.bc.ca    
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